

Charity Number: 1102098

Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> September

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing to invite you to our very first 'September Show'. On Friday September 19<sup>th</sup>, straight from school pick up, we have a balloon and magic show on the school field. An external company, who have been highly recommended, will be putting on the show for us all to enjoy.

Everyone is welcome to join and both adults and children under the age of 4 are free. Tickets are available to purchase on the MCAS app at a cost of £3 each – tickets will go off sale on Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> September at 9am, after this time we will be unable to accept any further bookings. When collecting your child from school on the day of the show they will have been given a wristband by their class teacher, please then make your way to the school field ready for the show to begin!

If your child attends after school club, they are still welcome to attend the show. Please book tickets on the MCAS app and Mrs Rouse will accompany them outside. If they would like to bring money for the tuck shop, please ensure it is in a named envelope and handed into the office on the morning drop off.

You are welcome to bring a picnic blanket or chairs, please keep all chairs towards the back of the audience to ensure that all children can enjoy the show. Children are welcome to sit at the front of the audience; parents are responsible for children at all times during the event.

A tuck shop, selling drinks and snacks, will be available straight from school. You will then have time to get comfortable before the show begins at 3.45. The show will last for around an hour. The 'Rainbow Raffle' will be drawn at the end of the show.

We hope to see lots of you attend our first social event of the academic year and we look forward to meeting the new reception parents.

Thank you for your continued support,

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School.